
 
 

CALL FOR STEERING COMMITTEE MEMBERS! 
 
Food For All NB is our provincial food security network that envisions a New Brunswick that is informed, 
connected and engaged in food security for all.  
 
The network is guided by the mission to provide leadership in the advancement of food security in New 
Brunswick through networking, knowledge and information sharing, and public relations and building 
partnerships. 
 

Food For All NB is seeking committed and strategic leaders that support governance of Food For All NB 

as volunteer members of its Steering Committee (SC). The SC is responsible for the organization’s 

success, strategic direction, and ensuring long-term sustainability. SC members provide guidance and 

support to the Network Director on financial management, communications, event planning, network 

support, fundraising, and human resources. 

We are seeking up to three (3) strategic, innovative, team-oriented members with an interest in Food 
For All NB’s vision and mission. We’re excited to welcome individuals who will approach this position 

with a high degree of initiative and that will demonstrate an overall drive to build lasting success for the 

organization.  

To create a well-balanced and cross-sectoral committee, we are currently seeking members that work in 

non-government departments or groups (non-profit, and the business sector) with priority given to First 

Nations, Acadian, and newcomer representation. Geographical locations will also be considered with 

priority given to those located or experience working the North West, Restigouche, Fundy, South East 

and Western Valley areas. Other assets include proven leadership skills, experience as a steering 

committee or board member, and a commitment to advancing food security in the province.  

Additional qualifications include savvy diplomacy skills and a natural affinity for convening, facilitating, 

and building consensus among diverse individuals. This role requires a commitment of approximately 

five hours per month.  

Does this sound like you? Please email your information and why you are interested in this role to 

roxana@unitedwaycentral.com by February 15th, 2020. 


